
Website Accessibility 
 
This is an accessibility statement from Rio Blanco Fire Protection District. 
 
Rio Blanco Fire Protection District is committed to making its information and 
communication technologies accessible to all.   
 
Conformance Status 
 
Meeting accessibility standards is an ongoing process and Rio Blanco Fire Protection 
District will continue to work toward increasing the accessibility of our site.   
 
The Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) defines requirements for designers 
and developers to improve accessibility for people with disabilities.  It defines three 
levels of conformance: Level A, Level AA, and Level AAA.  Rio Blanco Fire Protection 
District is partially conformant with WCAG 2.1 level AA.  Partially conformant means 
that some parts of the content do not fully conform to the accessibility standard. 
 
Third-Party Sites 
 
Throughout this website, we make use of different third-party websites, which are not 
controlled by Rio Blanco Fire Protection District.  When you click a link from the 
meekerrescue.com that leads to a third-party website, Rio Blanco Fire Protection District 
cannot guarantee that the third-party website will be in conformance with WCAG or 
comply with the accessibility requirements set forth by applicable law.  
 
How can I request accommodations or provide feedback? 
 
We welcome comments on how to improve this meekerrescue.com accessibility for users 
with disabilities and requests for accommodations to any Rio Blanco Fire Protection 
District services.  We aim to respond to comments and requests within 5 business days.   
 
To request accommodations or report inaccessibility, please contact: 
 
 Cassie Denney – Office Assistant 

• office@meekerrescue.com 
• (970) 878-3443 

 


